
 
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Newport  

is seeking to fill the following position: 
 

 

HOUSING CLERK 
Temporary Position 

 
The Authority is looking to fill a temporary position for a Housing Clerk in our property management office.  

The temporary position will be on a full-time basis Mon – Fri 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. for approximately 13-

weeks.   

 

Interested candidates must submit a letter of interest and resume to Rhonda Mitchell, Executive 

Director, via Donna Bonnenfant, Executive Office Manager at dbonnenfant@npthousing.org . 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dbonnenfant@npthousing.org

